
Are you interested in learning more about a career genetic counseling? 
Would you like to learn about the new genetic counseling graduate program at Rutgers? 

 

If you answered yes to either question, please join us for a 

Rutgers University  
Genetic Counseling Master’s Program 

Open House 
Date:  Monday, July 10, 2017 

Time: 10am-1:30pm (Lunch provided) 
Location: Life Sciences Building (LSB) 
Rutgers University–New Brunswick 

145 Bevier Road, Auditorium 
Piscataway, NJ 08854 

Come learn about: 

• Exciting career opportunities in the field of genetic counseling 
• A variety of genetic counseling specialties 
• Details about the Rutgers Genetic Counseling Master’s Program, including program design, application 

process, important dates and deadlines 

If you are considering a career in genetic counseling, this is a great opportunity to learn more about the field 
and also meet members of the Rutgers Genetic Counseling Master’s Program faculty. 
 

This event is free but registration is required. 
Please RSVP through the following link by June 21, 2017.  

https://goo.gl/forms/eudg8qVaqz2NcuhC2  
 

This event is intended for Prospective Graduate Students or Students interested in learning more about the 
field of genetic counseling 

For directions please see:  http://gcmp.rutgers.edu/about-us/directions 

Questions?  Email Sherry Pernice at pernice@dls.rutgers.edu 

https://goo.gl/forms/eudg8qVaqz2NcuhC2
http://gcmp.rutgers.edu/about-us/directions

